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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – WANA DECISION, PINKY TUSCADERO AND CHONDRA 
 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 10 NOVEMBER 2014 

 

 

WANA DECISION 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Co-Trainer Ms. K. McAnulty, has notified Thoroughbred 

Racing SA Stewards that following its run at Morphettville on Tuesday, 4 November 2014, 

WANA DECISION showed signs of a respiratory virus.  WANA DECISION will be spelled and 

treated following veterinary advice. 
 

 

 

PINKY TUSCADERO 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Co-Trainer Ms. K. McAnulty, has notified Thoroughbred 

Racing SA Stewards that following its run at Morphettville on Saturday, 9 August 2014, the 

mare was found to have a sprained fetlock joint.  PINKY TUSCADERO was spelled, has 

returned to training and will commence racing again in the near future. 
 

 

 

CHONDRA 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. B. Brook has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the gelding’s last start at Morphettville on Saturday, 11 October 

2014, CHONDRA underwent a minor throat operation.  The gelding will now be sent for a 

spell. 
 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

10 November 2014 

 


